From: Sally Ford [mailto:sally.ford@comcast.net]

‘Sent: Friday, June 07, 2019 4:51 PM

To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: Re: Eversource - Durham Point Road list of trees proposed for removal *

Eversouce should not be allowed to remove any trees on Durham Point Road for new poles for
a system that no one asked for and no one wants. State laws mandates a public hearing before
any trees are removed on a Scenic Road. Eversource has already started putting in the poles
without a hearing, confident that they can ride rough shod over the public and the Planning
Board. Please don't let that happen.

Sally Ford

433 Bay Road



